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Ms. Christine Long 
OEB Registrar 
Ontario Energy Board  
P.O. Box 2319, 27th Floor  
2300 Yonge Street  
Toronto, ON M4P 1E4  
 
December 16, 2021  
 
Re:  EB-2020-0293 – Enbridge St. Laurent Ottawa North Replacement Project 
Pollution Probe Correspondence 
 
Dear Ms. Long:  
 
Pollution Probe is in receipt of the City of Ottawa letter dated November 26, 2021 and the Enbridge 
interrogatory responses filed three days ago on December 13, 2021. 
 
Pollution Probe understands that the OEB is carefully assessing the procedure for this proceeding to 
ensure that all the relevant information and issues are appropriate assessed. The complexity and 
significance of issues in the proceeding have been highlighted and more recently reinforced through the 
interrogatory process.  
 
Pollution Probe supports the request for an oral hearing and advises the OEB that additional 
correspondence will be submitted in the near future to provide additional information that will assist the 
OEB in assessing the proposed project during an oral hearing. 
 
In the interim, please reach out to the undersigned should you have any questions. 
 
Respectfully submitted on behalf of Pollution Probe.   
 

  
 
Michael Brophy, P.Eng., M.Eng., MBA  
Michael Brophy Consulting Inc. 
Consultant to Pollution Probe  
Email: Michael.brophy@rogers.com 
 
cc:  Enbridge (email via EGIRegulatoryProceedings@enbridge.com)  
 Guri Pannu, Enbridge Legal (via email) 
 All Parties (via email) 

Richard Carlson, Pollution Probe (via email)  

mailto:Michael.brophy@rogers.com

